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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2008 3:06 PM
To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra
Subject: FW: PUC Rate Increase Approvals

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account.
--Kim

————— Original Message-----

From: Carol Stansell [mailto:carlo@mychibay.com]

Sent: Monday, June 30, 2008 4:45 PM

To: PUC

Cc: Naylor, Mark; Hatfield, Meredith; Representative Harry Merrow; Representative Howard
Cunningham; Representative Virginia Heard; Senator Joseph Kenney

Subject: PUC Rate Increase Approvals

Dear Ms. Howland,

I am horrified to find that within 5 minutes of sending my email to you regarding a Rate
Increase for Lakes Region Water, that on this Friday last the PUC approved a 6.28%
increase for PSNH, effective tomorrow!!!

This is going to be a huge double whammy on the residents of Lake Ossipee Village, and I'm
sure on residents state wide. It is my sincere and very financially frightned hope that
you will listen to the voices of the consumers who find themselves at the mercy of large
companies who can outlobby all individual voices. But more to the point I hope that you
can hear the voice of the little people in our effort to stop unjustified rate increases
for services not rendered from Lakes Region Water.

Thank you again for your consideration!!

Carol Stansell

18 Independence Drive
Freedom, NH 03836
603-539-4164
carlo@mychibay.com




